
 

 

 

 
Due to national supply chain 

disruptions, some products are 
in limited quantities or out of 

stock. This can result in menu 
changes. 

 
We appreciate your patience 

and understanding during this 
time. 

 

Broward County Public Schools 
Food and Nutrition Services Department 

 


